



12th July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.



Summer Fair

This years Summer Fair was a huge success. Thank you to all the parents who attended and joined in the fun to raise money for the school. We will let parents know how much was raised in next weeks newsletter along with what the money will be contributing towards. Thank you to Miss Yasmin and all the children and teachers who helped out.

Summer Reading Challenge

Introducing Space Chase, the Summer Reading Challenge 2019! Prepare for lift off as we travel across the galaxy on a very special reading mission. Grab your space suit and take a giant leap into the library this summer! Children are invited to head to their local library to enter the challenge. All they have to do is read six books of their choice, over the six week holidays. Saturday 20th July, is sign up Saturday. This is officially the first day of the challenge, however you can sign up at any time over the six weeks. For every two library books that children read, they receive stickers and prizes. If they complete the challenge they will receive a medal and a certificate. To celebrate that reading challenge we have some out of this world events, including a chance to meet the award winning children's author Gareth P Jones and to have a go in an inflatable planetarium. For further information, or to book tickets visit http://www.oldham-council.co.uk/libevent All tickets to our bookable events will be released on 20th July.



10 minute Shake Up Games - Change 4 Life

Next week your child will receive a pack that will include 10 Minute Shake Up Games this will be filled with fun games that will keep them busy and active over the summer. Please see the back of this newsletter for more information.

Respect for All when collecting children and parking

Please can all parents who drive to school to collect their child/ren please not park across residents driveways and especially on the yellow zig zag lines outside the school.



Rock Wrangle

We held our Times Tables Rock Wrangle on Tuesday morning. All children who took part in the challenge were outstanding. Everyone is a winner and a huge well done to Eren Mahmood (Class 7) for being our runner up and to Anees Hussain (Class 7) for winning the whole school competition.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 1, 3, 4, 5, 6, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last week. A special well done to class 12 for the highest attendance of 98.7%.



DATES FOR NEXT WEEK (No After school Clubs)

- * Monday 15th July Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/Class 9 and 11 visit to Oldham's Gallery
- * Tuesday 16th July Class 12 visit to Oldham's Gallery
- * Wednesday 17th July Singing Square (9am Parents Welcome)
- * Thursday 18th July End of year Celebration for years 3-5/pm Year 6/ Finish for the Summer Holidays

